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RE: West Fork Teanaway Bridge Replacement - DNR

It is our understanding that the Washington State Department of Natural Resources proposes
replacing a state owned bridge, on state property, on a limited access road behind a state gate.
Based on our understanding of the project, we will not require a floodplain development permit
or a grading permit for the proposed land use action.

Please let me know if you have any additional questions in this matter.

411 N. Ruby, Suite #1 TEL  (509) 962-7523
Ellensburg, WA 98926 FAX  (509) 962-7663



